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In October 2024, we met with members of the SSF Council to explore strategies for raising

awareness about SQAC and its role. This partnership culminated in a successful joint effort

to promote the SQAC's Course Assessment Survey (CAS) pop-up tables on the SSF

instagram account. 

We look forward to working with the SSF again this Winter.
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